
2022-2023 Year-End Committee Report 

Committee:   Non-Tenure Eligible 

Charge: Identify issues and advise on best practices related to non-tenure eligible faculty. 

Chair: Anne Waller 

# of Meetings:  5 

 

Completed Business and/or Accomplishments 

This year the NTE Committee continued to hold regular quarterly meetings with the Associate Provost 
for Faculty, with the goal of sharing the areas of continued concern identified in the NTE Survey and 
exploring potential solutions. We have focused on the timely notification for non-renewal of one-year 
contracts, the need for more equitable paths to promotion, and the facilitation of ongoing 
communication between NTE senators and their constituents. As a result of our discussions, the 
university has now provided each senator with contact information for their NTE constituents. In 
addition, we continue to discuss concerns about cost-of-living and merit salary increases. 

 

 

Unfinished/Continuing Business  

Our Spring Quarter meeting focused on exploring issues concerning the University’s new NTE Salary 
Equity Study.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

New Business for Next Year 

The NTE Committee will continue to research and discuss the NTE Salary Equity Study in Fall 2023. 

 

 

 

 


